
 

  

 
                       

           
 

             

       
 

          
        

    
  

  

  
       
      

  

    
     

      

  

  
     

 

          
            

   

               
       

 

        

      

               

     
 

     
 

 

   
    

  
 

 
 

         
 
 
 
 

Summer/Fall 2019 

Greetings,   
Incoming Grade 6 Students and Families of Vassal Lane Upper School!  

Welcome to sixth grade. We are looking forward to meeting you. This letter has some 
information about what your child will need for this year. 
Supplies 

Item for how many total 

--1.5” binder with clear front pocket for 
schedule 

general organization 1--make sure this one is sturdy--it goes home 
and comes back to school every day 

--Lined paper spiral-bound notebook 
3-hole punched 

Math 1 

--1” Binder 
- 5 dividers for Binder 
- lined paper for the binder 

French 1 

--White 3-hole binder, 
--5 tabs dividers, and 
--lined paper for the binder. 

Spanish 1 

--Pencils 
--3-hole pencil pouch with student’s 
name 

every class • 30 or more pencils stored in locker 
• 3 or 4 pencils on hand for class, stored in a 
zipper pouch 

--3-hole punch lined paper 1 pack of paper -- some paper goes in binders, 
and some paper gets donated to classroom 
supply 

--water bottle with student’s name all day 1 

--Tissue boxes homeroom Advisory 2 boxes 

--independent reading book ELA 1 to start with (it can be a library book) 

--2 black and white composition 
notebooks 

Social Studies - note taking 2 

--2 Composition notebooks 
--1 Folder with pockets 

Science 2 
1 

SEI students will have materials provided by their teachers. 
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For students, the first week of school will include time dedicated to learn how the school building 
is set up, as well as the routines of Vassal Lane Upper School. We will begin the first week by 
spending time within our Advisory homeroom groups, getting acquainted and settled into 
Advisory and school routines. You’ll practice moving through your schedule and will meet all 
your teachers. We will take time to think about transitions and organization and how to 
manage multiple classes, materials, and lockers. We are also planning some fun and 
community-building events for the beginning of school. We are looking forward to a great 
learning-filled year! 

Teacher and Subject Room Email 

Leslie Kramer - Social Studies 309 lkramer@cpsd.us 

Anna Marsh - ELA 308 amarsh@cpsd.us 

Heba Abu - Math 310 habu@cpsd.us 

Paolo Cisneros- Science 315 pcisneros@cpsd.us 

SEI Specialists 3 classrooms 

Susan Weiner - Academics Teacher 312 sweiner@cpsd.us 

Kim Barenholtz - Learning Specialist 314 kbarenholtz@cpsd.us 

Rosanna Babbage- Academics Teacher 314 rbabbage@cpsd.us 

Alexandra D’Agostino - Speech and Language adagostino@cpsd.us 

Laura Sylvan - French 322 lsylvan@cpsd.us 

Oksana Deinak - Spanish 321 odeinak@cpsd.us 

Sean Lebrun- Music & Chorus 306 slebrun@cpsd.us 

David Cross - Band 305 dcross@cpsd.us 

Chris Hernandez - Orchestra 305 chernandez@cpsd.us 

John Burgess - Physical Education Gym jburgess@cpsd.us 

SEI Humanities: Audra Burns, Math: Allyson 
Carlow, Science: Christine Beltran 

311, 339, 323 aburns @cpsd.us,acarlow 
@cpsd.us, cbeltran@cpsd.us 

Visual Arts - Louis Martinez Art Room lmartinez@cpsd.us 

Susan Peloquin - School Adjustment Counselor 334 speloquin@cpsd.us 

Matthew Sadowski- Guidance Counselor 324 msadowski@cpsd.us 


